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HB 4024 

 

My name is Sarah Deumling and I am a rural resident of Polk County. 

 

I feel strongly that campaign finance limitations are not something that the 

campaigners themselves should make decisions about. They have too great a 

personal, vested interest in the subject. The voting public should decide this question 

via a referendum. Many European countries give each candidate an equal amount of 

money with which to campaign for a short period of time (like 6 weeks). There can be 

no contributions from the public or businesses, etc. This seems infinitely fair to me. 

I'm quite sure that a vast majority of Americans would agree that getting money out of 

politics would be a fine idea. If we have a government of the people, by the people 

and for the people then we, the voters, should decide this issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling 


